
 

Collendina Cricket Club Inc. 
Reg No. A24900D 

ABN 27 284 352 428 
P.O. Box 395 Ocean Grove Vic 3226 
Email: collendinacobras@gmail.com 

  
RE: SPONSORSHIP 2023/24 

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
The Collendina Cobras Cricket Club Inc. was formed over 30 years ago, and we are a Community focused club 
based in Ocean Grove, using the Minerva Close Reserve as its home. We provide a family based club that 
educates and provides a positive sporting culture for community members between the ages of 5 and 50+ 
through the game of Cricket. We are also the home to the “Relay for Life” on the Bellarine Peninsula, Bellarine 
Fishing Club,The Ocean Grove Auskick Clinic and The Ocean Grove Cobras JFC amongst other activities. Our 
Club is also a proud supporter of the Glenn McGrath Pink Stumps Foundation and we have raised over 
$16,000.00 in the last 4 years  
 
We had over 100 junior players last season participating in either Woolies Cricket for the beginners to U/11’s, 
13’s, 15’s and 17’s throughout various Leagues in the Geelong and Bellarine Regions. We also had 4 
Senior teams competing in A, B, C & D Grades in the Bellarine Peninsula Cricket Association League and 1 
Woman’s team in the Geelong WCA. Whilst maximum participation is our primary objective, our club has been 
very successful, particularly in recent seasons winning 3 A Grade, 1 Women’s and multiple Junior level 
Premierships, including the Div 1 U/15’s last season for the 2nd year in a row. This coming Season we expect 
to have similar numbers in Seniors and an increased numbers in our Juniors representing the Club again. 
 
We are seeking your assistance through sponsorship (cash or goods) to enable the management and 
continued development of junior and senior cricket in the Collendina/Ocean Grove area as well as the 
continued progression of our Club. Collendina Cricket Club is a non-profit organisation and any assistance or 
support will predominantly focus on the management of our junior program, assisting all players to fulfill their 
potential as individuals, and more importantly as team members and an integral part of this community. It also 
helps to develop and improve our Club on a day-to-day basis. We are also always looking to upgrade our 
Clubrooms, our training equipment, and our training facilities so we can give all our members, and the 
community, the best experience possible when they visit the Collendina Cricket Club. 
 
Please find attached a sponsorship schedule detailing the various levels available, if there is any level of 
Sponsorship that is of interest to you or your Business, please don’t hesitate to contact myself regarding the 
opportunities. As some of our Top Levels of Sponsorship are limited, we ask that you get in quick to avoid 
disappointment.  We are looking for these levels to be long term, (2-3 year) arrangements, where possible 
 
We hope that all Sponsorships will be finalized by the 7th of October or before if possible. 
 
We would like to thank you in anticipation of your support and your contribution towards the development of a 
partnership with a great Sporting and Community Club in the Collendina & Ocean Grove area. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Neale Walter (Wal) 
(President & Director of Sponsorship – Collendina Cobras Cricket Club) 
Email: nwalter@oatleywines.com.au 
Phone: 0414 388 181. 
Address:  8 Senna Circuit, Ocean Grove, Vic. 3226 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


